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acquired. The project excluded use or incorporation of LABPs property to the west (now owned
by Penrose) and now under consideration in the pending Motion. In fact, in the mediated
resolution of the eminent domain action, LACFCD agreed that project related damage to the
property to the west and north could give rise to an inverse condemnation action.

LABP reserves the right to articulate other grounds in opposition.

In the meantime, LABP and Penrose ask the PLUM Committee to defer action on the
pending Motion to allow the parties to work through each side’s respective needs and desires in an
effort to develop a mutnally agreeable, economically viable land use plan for the property. LABP
and Penrose stand ready to meet with the local Council office and Planning Staff in an effort to
develop such a plan.

Thank you.
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cC: City Attorney’s Office




